
TRAFFIC ORDER
Front Street Road Closure
“Construction Block Party”

The City of Hamilton wishes to advise motorists, businesses 
and the general public that Front Street between King and 
Court Streets will be closed for Bermuda Construction 
Association’s Block Party on Friday, 7th November 2014 from 
7:00 pm until 2:00 am.  

Barricades and diversions will be in place. Motorists are 
advised to exercise caution in the area.

The City of Hamilton apologizes for any inconvenience this 
may cause. 

City Hall         Ian Hind
3rd November 2014          Senior Engineer


